
 

 
 

Councillor Lily Cheng 
would like to extend heartfelt congratulations to 

 
Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts 

 
on the 6th Annual Toronto Dragon Festival. 

 
We are proud to be part of a city where cultures from around the 

world are celebrated, and where Chinese traditions, arts, and 
heritage have long enriched our shared community life.  

 
The Toronto Dragon Festival is a wonderful celebration that 

invites all residents to experience the richness and creativity of 
Chinese culture. Events like this strengthen the bonds between 

communities and reflect the spirit of inclusion                                
that defines Toronto. 

 
Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful festival. 

 
 

 

______________________ 
Lily Cheng 

City of Toronto 
August 29th, 2025 


